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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
Reception Christmas 

Performances- Tuesday 

5th December at 2:15pm  

Wednesday 6th December at 

9:45am  

 

Christmas performance 

costumes are due in on Friday 

1st December! 

 

The Gruffalo Trip– look out 

for the letter in your book bags 

soon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Book of The Week: The Lighthouse 
Keeper’s Lunch 

The word of the week:  be 

Sounds of the week: ee, igh, oa, oo 

 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Coats and Zips 

As the weather is getting colder we are encouraging children 

to do up their own coats.  This is quite a challenge for lots of 

children.  Please could you practise doing up zips and putting 

gloves on with your children.  

Reading Book 

Please ensure your child’s reading book is returned and has 

been signed on the correct day. Books cannot be changed on 

other days.  

Spare Clothes  

Please ensure your child has a spare set of clothes clearly 

labelled on their pegs. As the weather is changing children 

can get wet when playing outside near puddles. Please make 

sure the spare clothes include a pair of spare socks! If you 

have any old spare clothes you are able to donate, please 

drop them off to your child's teacher.  

 

Weekly family task 

 

Look for teen numbers around your house and 
while you are out and about. Where do you see 
numbers? Write a list of all the places you found 
them.  
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